
 

 

Re: KH/RP/FS/Virtual Reality Experience   
 
14th May 2025 
 

Virtual Reality Experience with West Midlands Police  

 23rd May 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are pleased to inform you that your child has been selected to take part in a special 
opportunity on Friday 23rd May 2025, as part of our Personal Development Programme. 

In partnership with the West Midlands Police, pupils will engage in a Virtual Reality (VR) 
experience designed to simulate real-life scenarios where young people must make 
decisions that affect their safety and the safety of others. This immersive session aims to 
help pupils better understand the consequences of their actions and how to make positive, 
informed choices in their communities. 

The experience directly supports our Beacon Values, particularly Acting Responsibly and 
Owning Our Actions, encouraging pupils to reflect on their role in shaping a safer and more 
respectful society. 

We believe this innovative approach will be both impactful and educational, giving pupils a 
valuable perspective on how everyday choices can lead to different outcomes. 

If you have any questions or concerns about your child’s participation in this session, please 
feel free to contact us at your earliest convenience via postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

    

Mrs K Hibbs     Miss R Porter 
Headteacher     Assistant Headteacher 


